
 

 

30th January 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: ‘Student Leadership’ 

New Year’s Day and the resolutions that may or may not have been made seems a long time ago 
now. Thankfully the days are slowly getting lighter and longer and give renewed focus on making 
plans for the coming year. 

We were very pleased to recruit our next group of student leaders this month. They are a very 
strong team, full of enthusiasm and ideas, ready to lead the student body and impact the future 
direction of the school. They are already drawing up action plans for each of their six areas of 
strategic focus as outlined below: 

 

As the landscaping around the E block reaches its final stages, we are planning an opening 
ceremony for what we are officially calling, ‘The Peter Burns Performing Arts Centre’. It is named 
after the chair of Finham Park Multi Academy Trust who has been part of our school life for over 
30 years. Peter argued for the continuation of the Coventry music service many years ago, so it 
seems doubly fitting that we can honour his legacy formally in this way. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr C Bishop (Headteacher) 


